MUNICIPAL	Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami Memorandum to Council	Memo No. 2016-M-081
		Staff Committee
Subject:	Changes to the Ontario Building Code	
Agenda Date:	Dec 15, 2016	
Attachments:	None	
RECOMMENDATION This memorandum is:		
To be received for information OR		
To recommend that:		
Council receive memo 2016-M-081 regarding the proposed changes to the Ontario building Code; AND FURTHER THAT Council not submit any comments to the review process at this time.		

<u>INFORMATION</u>

After reviewing the consultation documents, it is apparent that the intent of the proposed changes is to promote environmentally friendly buildings that are safer and more accessible while keeping the cost of construction as low as possible, by utilizing modern construction practices. These changes will not require additional training for staff at this time or have a significant impact on construction in the Municipality of Temagami. The Building Department does not feel it necessary for the Municipality to make comments on phase one of the consultation process.

Prepared by: Monty Cummings CBO/MLEO Reviewed by: Patrick Cormier

CAO